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ottawa, May 4, 1914.

sir,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 28th ultimo in regard to ten acres of land in lot

47, Con. 1, north of the Talbot Road, Cayuga, and in reply

to say that, as it appears from your letter that Mr. Murray

has been pasturing this land, I have to request that you

will be good enr ugh to aolicit offers from both mr. Vanderburg

and Mr. Murray for the ten acre field in question, and

submit the same to the Department for consideration.

Your obedient Servant,

be zu

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

Gordon J. Smith, Esq.,

Indian Superintendent,

Brantford, Ont
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